THURSDAY 14™ MAY,
5:30 TO 7:30 PM,
PAPANUI HIGH

NOR’WEST BRASS
OPEN NIGHT

Nor'west Brass is a new venture providing
opportunities to learn and play brass instruments
in northwest Christchurch. In our first year we
appeared on TV, won both ensemble classes at the
Provincial contest and performed at a number of
events. This year sees us expanding further with
three graded bands and more performance. We
are seeking new and existing players to join our
band.

Have a go at

playing a brass
instrument

See the bands
rehearsing

All ages welcome

Find out about the
band and the
opportunities we
provide

We need you!

Bill Vail
029-777-4233

norwestbrass@gmail.com

Find us on
Facebook!
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